
STAFF REPORT

Date: June 5, 2024

To: Mayor and City Council

Thru: Doug Thornley, City Manager

Subject:   Staff Report (For Possible Action): Approval of Privileged Business License 
- Alcohol Catering (New) - Hitched & Hops, Tyler Miller, 401 Ryland Street, 
Suite 400A. 

From: Lance Ferrato, Director of Business Licensing

Department: Business Licensing

Summary:
This is an application (R162562Q-APP-2024) for alcohol catering. The depot location was 
approved by the Planning Division.

Planning/Zoning Review: Mixed-Use Downtown Riverwalk District (MD-RD). This zone 
allows for a depot location.

Attachments:
Privileged License Application Approval - Background, Discussion and Legal Implications 
Vicinity Map - Hitched & Hops


